
 

July 30, 2024 
 
 
The Manager - Listing 
BSE Limited   
(BSE: 507685)                                                                  
 
The Manager - Listing  
National Stock Exchange of India Limited.                             
(NSE: WIPRO)  
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Subject: Intimation of Cancellation of Analyst / Institutional Investor Meeting scheduled on 
July 30, 2024 under the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 
 
This is in continuation to our letter dated July 26, 2024, regarding Analyst / Institutional Investor 
Meeting scheduled on July 30, 2024 at Mumbai, it is hereby informed that, the same has been 
cancelled.  
 
 
This is for your information and records.   
  
 
For WIPRO LIMITED  
 
 
 
M Sanaulla Khan 
Company Secretary 
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